
Dear guest,  

 

We would like to inform you of some changes related to 

the health rules implemented against covid. 

Wearing the mask is mandatory on your arrival to the 

establishment. 

However, once the staff have checked your vacination 

certificate and if it is up to date, your mask will not be 

necessary to move around the establishment (including 

the restaurant). 

Hand sanitizer is always at your disposal in all the 

communal areas of the establishment. 

The lane markings have been removed however social 

distancing is still to be respected. 

 

A virucidal solution is always used to treat all surfaces 

touched by our guests. 

 

We continue to make every effort to facilitate your visit 

and hope to see you all here very soon. 

 

 

The Bœuf Rouge team 


